
 

                   2023 Board of Directors  
 

 
    Our web site: http://www.attelagestlazare.org has been updated to include a 
partial calendar of  events: i.e. competitions, clinics, social gatherings, and 
recreational drives, our latest newsletter, as well as articles of  interest.  
The club email address is info@attelagestlazare.org 
Facebook: Club d'Attelage StLazare CASL - SLCDC StLazare Carriage Driving Club | Saint-
Lazare QC  

 

 

 

 

President:             Yves Gour :    (438) 524-4781 
Vice President:            Diane Goyette:      (514) 476-2172 
Treasurer:             Diane Goyette:      (514) 476-2172 

     
 

St-Lazare Carriage Driving Club  

Le Club d’Attelage de St-Lazare  


